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Geneary Cole Recognized as Commission’s 2016 Employee of the Year  
 

 
We are pleased to announce that Geneary Cole, Claims Examiner, was recognized as the 
Commission’s 2016 Employee of the Year during the Annual Employee Appreciation Luncheon 
on Monday, May 15. Ms. Cole was selected from nominations submitted by fellow employees. A 
three-member independent selection panel reviewed the nominations and interviewed the 
nominees to gain more insight into the nominees’ strengths and accomplishments, and selected 
the Employee of the Year.  The recognition is given annually by the Commission to an employee 
recognized by peers as one who exhibits exemplary work in the accomplishment of the 
Commission’s mission. 
 
Ms. Cole has been with the Commission for over 25 years. She began working at the 
Commission as a File Clerk in 1989. After two years, she was promoted to File Room 
Supervisor, and in 1993 she became the Receptionist for the Commission. Soon after, she 
transferred to the Claims Department as a Clerical Specialist. In 1999 she was Administrative 
Assistant to the Deputy Commissioner. In 2009 she transferred to the Claims Department where 
she assumed responsibilities as a Claims Examiner. She has proven herself to be a valuable asset 
and most worthy of this recognition. 
 
Ms. Cole may be contacted at gcole@wcc.sc.gov. 
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